
BRIEFING  Page 1 of 1  

Item # 5.2.4 

Approval(s): GM Chris Arthurs  concurs with this report.  Author:  Natasha Kuzmak 

Deputy City Manager's Office Briefing to 

Intergovernmental Affairs Committee ISC:  UNRESTRICTED 

2021 May 13 IGA2021-0601 

 

Calgary Metropolitan Region Board - April 2021 Land Use and Servicing 
Committee Update No. 2 

PURPOSE OF BRIEFING 

The purpose of the briefing is to update the Intergovernmental Affairs Committee on the work of 

the Calgary Metropolitan Region Board (CMRB) Land Use and Servicing Committee from their 

second April meeting on 2021 April 15. Councillor Carra represented The City. 

SUPPORTING INFORMATION  

The Committee received an update on the Phase 3 Public Engagement process. The consultant 
expressed disappointment that there was a media campaign about the public engagement and 
indicated that the results may be skewed. The update was accepted for information. 

The Committee was guided through a discussion on the Servicing Plan through a series of 
questions. The discussion will inform future iterations of the Servicing Plan.  

The Committee was guided through a discussion on the draft Growth Plan. There was 
substantial debate on matters related to the density of development in rural areas, expansion of 
Hamlet Growth Areas and the location of Employment Areas outside of Preferred Growth Areas. 

The update on the Phase 3 Public Engagement process, Servicing Plan and draft Growth Plan 
were forwarded to the April 23 CMRB Board meeting. 

 


